
Pilon, Janet

Subject: Support tragic calming on  berdeen

From: Clase, Catherine
Sent: Monday, August 24, 2020 10:46 PM
To: clerk(5>hamilton.ca
Cc: Wilson, Maureen <Maureen.Wilson@hamilton,ca>

Subject: Support tragic calming on Aberdeen

Dear city clerk, & Ms Wilson,

I wanted to let you know how strongly I support the proposed traffic calming measures on Aberdeen.

A group called  keep Aberdeen moving  ha e been leafleting in our area. I wanted you to know that I have every
confidence In the city s ability to monitor unintended consequences such as rat running.

Many thanks, take care,

Catherine Clase
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